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Vote by mail is essential for me and my family. It allows everyone I know to be able to 

engage in our system of government safely and while being fully informed about who 

and what they are voting for or against. It allows then the ease and simplicity of 

voting and either dropping off or mailing their ballot without impacting their work 

schedule or any other necessary appointments they need to keep.  

Removing the ability for Oregonians to vote by mail is simply voter suppression by 

another name. Shame on the representative from Port Orford for attempting to 

disenfranchise the people he represents as well as the rest of the Oregonians who 

are happy with and rely upon our very successful vote by mail system. Shame on 

him.  


